Chris O'Brien
“

From: Mark Makuch <mark3352132@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 3:11 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Cc: Rep. Lombardi, John J.; Sen. Bell, Samuel W.
Subject: Please oppose H6256

To my elected representatives, thank you for your service.

I'm a boat owner and an accountant, | personally think the marine industry is a major economic
engine for Rhode Island and something which distinguishes us, it seems counter productive to me to
discourage that industry from the State. For that reason this bill seems like a bad idea to me and |
encourage you to vote against it.

Thank you,

Mark Makuch
Providence.



